
I am writing to express my support of the agenda item on March 23rd to move away from the current 

inhumane wildlife management system. It hurts domestic animals and wildlife, and does not solve the 

problem it is meant to solve. We should not be spending money on a system that tortures animals and 

doesn't even work. Please support a move away from this system 

 

Bobby Adams 


